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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 12:43 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: 'Maria.rea@noaa.gov; Howard Brown; Barbara Byrne


Subject: Re: ROC on LTO initiation of consultation memo


I had some edits that are on the version on the server. I have also put the final 3/8/19 Director's meeting notes


on the server.


I suggest when you get this to a "Final" version you indicate so in the filename.


S:\Memos to the record


On Tue, Mar 12, 2019 at 11:57 AM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


All,


Attached is the initiation of consultation memo (also saved in S:\Memos to the record). Cathy reviewed an


earlier draft and provided edits and text associated with modeling.


Please review.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

